
MT. DIABLO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD 
RESOLUTION 21/22-55 

Reducing or Discontinuing the Number of Classified Employees based on a Reduction or 
Discontinuance of a Particular Kind of Service (PKS) for the 2022-23 School Year 

WHEREAS, due to the lack of work and/or lack of funds, this Board of Education hereby finds 

that it is in the best interest of the MT. DIABLO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT, that as of 

June 30, 2022, the following classified services now being provided by the District will be 

reduced and/or discontinued: 

WHEREAS, that the Superintendent of the MT. DIABLO SCHOOL DISTRICT is authorized 

and directed to give notice of termination of employment to the affected classified 

employees, pursuant to District rules and regulations as well as the applicable provisions 

of the Education Code of the State of California. 

NOW, THEREFORE, the Governing Board of the Mt. Diablo Unified School District hereby 

reduce and/or discontinue the following positions: 

Position Title Vacant FTE Occupied FTE Total FTE 

Campus Supervisor 4.1 1.375 5.475 

IA – Instructional 
Assistant 

1.0725 12.5325 13.605 

IA – Bilingual 0.21875 1.25 1.46875 

IA - Computer 0 0.875 0.875 

IMA 1 – Instructional 
Media Assistant 1 

0 1.175 1.175 

Network Technician 1 0 2.0 2.0 

Noon Supervisor 3.55 3.325 6.875 

Senior IA 

Senior Instructional 
Assistant 

0 0.975 0.975 

Site Tech I 0 0.7 0.7 

Site Tech II 0 2.45 2.45 

Total FTE 8.94125 26.6575 35.59875 



AYES: NOES: ABSENCES: ABSTENTIONS: 

Debra Mason, Board President Keisha Nzewi, Board Vice President 

Linda Mayo, Board Member Erin McFerrin, Board Member 

Cherise Khaund, Board Member Dr. Adam Clark, Superintendent 

Adopted at the regular meeting of the Governing Board of Education on 2/23/22 


